
Information about the Utilities Commission is available at: http://www.cityofevanston.org/government/boards-commissions/utilities 
commission. Questions can be directed to David D. Stoneback at 847-448-4311  
 
The city is committed to ensuring accessibility for all citizens; If an accommodation is needed to participate in this meeting, please 
contact the Utilities Department 48 hours in advance so that arrangements can be made for the accommodation if possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF A MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 
Friday, February 8, 2013 

7:15 A.M. 

Evanston Water Treatment Plant,  

Large Conference Room, 555 Lincoln Street  

 
 

Due to the lack of a quorum 
 

 

This meeting will not be rescheduled 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 


